Permit amendment and operation of Winding Way Well
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Carmichael Water District (District) has proposed to change the status of Winding Way Well from inactive to active. The District put Winding Way Well into an inactive status approximately five years ago. The permit amendment is needed to increase the District’s groundwater well inventory due to existing and future droughts. 
